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 Kind regards,   

Cathy Beddows  

       and the Etchells staff

Head Girl and Boy 

At the end of last term, our retiring Head Girl 
and Boy, Aroush and Jarrod, presented red 
jumpers to the new postholders.  John and Ella 
were elected by the children and staff after 
making convincing speeches, and have already 
made a good start with their duties by 
presenting the Star of the Week certificates in 
assembly on Monday.

Christie Fundraising 

We will be holding the 
sponsored spelling test 
for each year group 
during the week of the 
10th February which is 

the week before half term.  Don’t forget to 
practise your words!  Please bring in all 
sponsor money by Friday 14th February.  
Many thanks for your support with 
fundraising for this charity.

Magical Maths Club 

There are still places available for the Magical 
Maths Club. It is being held on Thursdays 
until 4.15pm and is open for all Year groups 
from Reception to Year 6.  It is a great way to 
explore maths in a fun way and tackle some 
new challenges.  If you would like to take up a 
place, please book through the Magical Maths 
company using this link: 
www.magicalmathsdetective.com or by 
phoning 0161 532 9644.

Parents’ Evening 

Date for your diaries: Parents’ Evening will be 
held on Monday 3rd February, 3.30pm to 7pm 
and Thursday 6th February, 3.30pm to 6pm.  
Appointments can be booked from Monday, 
7.30am, through the school website.  Please 
login in to the parent area to book a time.  A 
reminder that these appointments are for 
parents only - children should not be brought 
to school or left in the library or corridors as 
there will be no supervision.

http://www.magicalmathsdetective.com
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